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MONDAY
February 6

3 p.m.

Western Institutions

Staff Meeting
Faculty Dining Room

Administrative Group Meeting
l41 North Foundation Hall

noon

WEDNESDAY
February 8 1 p.m. Seminar in Basic Contemporary

Theologies, Rabbi Morris Adler
Student Center Lounge

SATURDAY

February 11 10:30 a.m. Developmental Programs Committee
Special Open Meeting
l41 North Foundation Hall

CALENDAR DETAILS
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SEMINAR:The second of two t;ilks by Rabbi Horris Adler of Congregation
Shaarey Zedek, Detroit, will be at 1 p.m. Wednesday, February 8, in the
Student Center Lounge. Rabbi Adler will discuss liThe Ethical Nature of
Judaism. II The following meeting of the Seminar in Basic Contemporary
Theologies will be March 6. Then, Fr. Jules Toner, S. J., associate
professor of history, University of Detroit, will discuss the IIReligioua
Structure of Catholicism. Tickets for each lecture in the series are
free and are available at the Student Center Desk.

SPECIAL MEETmG: There will be an open meeting of the Developmental
Programs Committee at 10:30 a.m., Saturday, February 11 to permit full
discussion of the Committee's IIPrOposal to Fix a Quality Standard," along
with a complementary companion proposal for grouping students into
learning teams.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS
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APPOINTMENT:Mr. Rhode has been appointed Assistant Director of Continuing
Education effective Feb. 1. Mr. Varner said Rhode's appointnent stresses
the liberal arts accent in continuing education. Rhode will spend about
one-third of his time teaching undergraduate courses.

GUESTS: muo will host the Detroit Chapter of t~ American Society of
Training Directors on Wednesday, February 8. This willbe an all-day
institute for personnel managers and training directors of all the major
industries in Southeastern Michigan. Mr. Eklund will participate in a
panel that will discuss "ls Do-It-Yourself Training tile Answer?"

RECORD REGISTRATION: The first annual ~UO Conference for Parents and
Teachers received more than the 400 registrations the continuing education
department could handle on Saturday, February 4. To accommodatethe over..
flow, a second conference, also titled "Developing Study Skills--How
Parents Can Help," has been scheduled for Saturday, February 18.

EKLUND SPEAKS AGAIN: The seventh annual Detroit Central Volunteer Bureau
Workshop February 9 at the Wayne County Hedical Society Headquarters in
Detroit will hear Mr. Eklund speak on "Volunteering as a Growth Experience."

NEWSCHOLARSHIPCOM1lITTEE:The l£UO Foundation 1-1AcombCounty Scholarship
Committee was organized last Monday in Hount Clemens with Mrs. Philip T.
1l1ulligan, 59 Ahrens, Mount Clemens" as chairman. Other members of the new
group are N'rs. LeRoy Howard, 31214 Jefferson, St. Clair Shores, vice chairman;
Mrs. H. Rollin Allen, 15744 Camden, East Detroit, secretary; Mrs. George
Kurz, 11 Be11eview, Mount Clemens, treasurer; Mrs. Robert Ten Eyck, 36717
Weideman,MountClemens, publicity chairman. The next meeting willbe
February 28 at l£UO.

MISSINGMIKE: Jane Kendall requests faculty and staff to check their
offices for a neck-style microphone missing from the Audio VisuaJ. Department.

FRIDAYREMINDER:Faculty-Staff square dance is tonight at 8 :30 in the
Student Center. Admission, 75~ per couple.

~HHHh'fo

~.


